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We are following reports of multiple peaceful protests by Iranian citizens in
cities across the country. Iran’s leaders have turned a wealthy country with
a rich history and culture into an economically depleted rogue state whose
chief exports are violence, bloodshed, and chaos. As President Trump has
said, the longest-suffering victims of Iran’s leaders are Iran’s own people.

The United States strongly condemns the arrest of peaceful protesters. We
urge all nations to publicly support the Iranian people and their demands for
basic rights and an end to corruption.

On June 14, 2017, Secretary Tillerson testified to Congress that he supports
“those elements inside of Iran that would lead to a peaceful transition of
government. Those elements are there, certainly as we know.” The Secretary
today repeats his deep support for the Iranian people.
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